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Harmony Day and World Down Syndrome Day 2025 

   

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year our school is celebrating Harmony Day and World Down Syndrome Day, on 

Friday 21st March 2025.  

Harmony Day and World Down Syndrome Day are both annual nation-wide events. We are 

celebrating our diversity within Australia. This day is a day of cultural respect for 

everyone who calls Australia home and a day for the rights, inclusion and well-being of 

people with Down Syndrome.   

Traditionally for Harmony Day, students are asked to come dressed in something orange. 

As we are also celebrating World Down Syndrome Day, students are asked to wear crazy 

socks too! Students have the option of wearing something orange, some crazy socks, or 

both! So, get creative! 

On this day students will also be participating in a variety of cultural activities in the 

middle session. The remainder of the day will involve normal class routines.  

We are looking forward to seeing our students in a ‘sea of orange’ and ‘rocking their crazy 

socks’ to celebrate Harmony Day and World Down Syndrome Day. 

Kind Regards,  

Miss Woodcroft and Miss Carter       

Organising Teachers  
 
 

 

 


